
 

Some of the children helped me create a game we called “Monsters and Hamburgers.”  We drew monsters with chalk and 

fed them hamburgers (buttons).  Children rolled the dice and counted how many dots they rolled to see how many 

buttons to feed their monster.  This game gave them the opportunity to practice counting skills, recognize number sets, 

combine number sets and learn beginning addition and subtraction. 
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